
 

  
RFP-Comprehensive User Fee Study and Full Cost Allocation Plan 

 
The following questions were received; the Districts answers are highlighted 
below: 
 
1. Has the District completed a cost allocation plan and/or fee study in the past? 

No 
a. If so, when, and did the district complete the studies internally or with a 

consultant? N/A 
b. Are copies of those reports available for vendors to review for purposes 

of developing a proposal? N/A 
 
2. Has the District ever done a Cost Allocation and Fee Study before? No  

a. If yes, when and by whom? N/A 
 
3. To confirm, the scope of this study is non-rate based fees charged by the 

District? Yes, that is correct.  
For example, fees that are charged in conjunction with review and inspection 
of permits.  

 
 
Email responses were also provided directly to the consulting groups that submitted the above 
questions. 

 


